Petroleum Valley Youth Center COVID-19 Safety Plan

The Petroleum Valley Youth Center assures you that we are taking all necessary precautions to ensure our campers have a safe and fun filled summer!

Safety Precautions

Sanitizing
The youth center will have dedicated cleaning staff who will be sanitizing and cleaning during and after our summer program. We have increased our daily sanitizing of all high-touch areas at our facility. Staff will encourage frequent and adequate hand washing for campers. 

Registration
Pre-registration is highly recommended this summer to help limit exposure to our staff and parents. Registration forms will be available online via our website along with our Facebook and Instagram pages. All completed registration forms can be emailed to pvycexecdir@gmail.com or dropped off at the youth center during camp hours. If you do not have access to the online registration forms, paper copies will be available to you. 
Activity Time
Structured activities will occur at different times throughout the day. There will be no whole camp activities, campers will be divided into groups to complete structured activities.

Monitored Zones
Zones, such as gaga, forts, basketball court, etc., will be limited to a total of 25 campers at each area. Hand sanitizer will be available at each zone for campers to use before and after participation.  

Lunchtime
Lunch tables will be limited to 4-6 campers per table. If number of campers exceeds 25, campers will eat lunch in shifts. Staff will make use of the back porch as well at the pavilion when needed. Based on the daily total of campers, staff will determine the best precautions for the given day.

Building Usage
Building usage will be limited throughout the day. When the building is being used, staff will sanitize thoroughly. Staff will encourage campers to be outdoors. 

Face Masks
All staff will wear face masks during operating hours. Campers are not required to wear face masks but can do so if desired. 
Drop Off/ Pick Up
Parents are asked to remain in vehicles during drop off and pick up times. Staff will be using an app called “Procare Connect”. After the first day parents will receive a text/email with download instructions. During drop off, campers will check in with staff upon arrival. During pick up, parents will use “Procare Connect” to sign camper out. Individual picking up the camper must be listed on the registration form. If you do not have access to the app, a staff member will sign out camper. 

